
East Side Landscaping Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

Thursday, April 22, 2021 

Wisteria Park Gazebo 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10.00 a.m. by the Chair, Maureen Hooper.  Also in attendance 
were Ray King, Randy Miller, Gary White and Myra Harcourt.  Two homeowners also were 
present.  The minutes of the last meeting of April 15, 2021 were approved on a motion by Randy, 
seconded by Maureen and carried. 

There was discussion about a proposal from Duval Landscape to trim and remove debris from 
hedges on the inside perimeter of the east side neighborhood and the hedges on the outside of 
the wall backing onto 85th Court.  Hedges will be trimmed to a level of 5½ feet to be maintained 
at 6 feet,  and will then be included in the regular monthly trimming by Duval Landscape.   

There was a motion from Randy Miller, seconded by Maureen Hooper: 

 That the cost of the proposal be shared 50/50 between Common and East Side 
Landscaping budgets and that the wall will continue to be a common expense. 

The motion carried. 

The cost of the work is $7,508.75 and will be paid from carryover budgets. 

There will be a walk-around tomorrow with Duval. 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 20th, 2021 at 10.00 a.m. 

The meeting adjourned at 10.35 a.m. 


